

Reply-To Reply All Forward Delete -Move to ... Subject Appreciation Letter From mirza hasan + To ravi.sharma@tsei.co.in + Date Thu,20 Dec 2012 09:31:52 Dear Ravi, Thank you very much for lining up candidates for Shivshakthi Group of Companies. I really appreciate your insights, and centers members who

help me out for conducting successful interview i am looking forward to conduct more interviews in your center.

It is help full for us to have trained candidates from your repute center to work with SSBPL. Town school has experienced and quality trainers to train youngsters and motivate them for there futures. I appreciate positive response towards your center while coordinating with HR for lining up interview at your center.

It was pleasure to conduct interview at your center on behalf of Shivshakthi Group Of Companies.

Best Regards, Mirza Faheem Hasan Regional HR Head SSBPL Lucknow